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To the Committee Secretary,

RE: Public health and other legislation (extension of expiring provisions) amendment Bill
2022

My name is Ruth Warner. My email is  and my postal address is
. My telephone number is 

I write regarding this bill because it is now unnecessary to continue to have these
overreaching powers. People have had the opportunity to have the Covid 19 vaccine, the
peak of infections has passed and people now want certainty to live their lives, run their
businesses, earn a wage, plan their weddings, attend school etc without the constant threat
of the government exercising unproven, unscientific ‘emergency powers’ with lockdowns,
school closures and other myriad restrictions. Stop taking from the people you are elected
to serve, and start giving back our freedom. 

An emergency doesn’t last two years. Poor government decisions are much longer lasting. 

Yours sincerely, 
Ruth Warner 
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